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Senior CGenter

To: Township Board of Trustees

From: Kathy Gordinear, Director

Date: March 7, 2023

Regarding: Appointments to Senior Advisory Council

At the Senior Advisory Council meeting on March 6, 2023, the council members voted

unanimously to recommend that the Board of Trustees appoint Valerie Bayer, Sue Lee,

Sharon Kalinowski and Stanley Piatkowski to a two year term. The term would be June

2023 - June 2025.

If you have any further question, please feel free to contact me.

Respectfully Submitted,
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Kath^' Gordinear


